RYEDALE
DISTRICT

Date: 02 March 2023
Your reference:
EN010120

To respond to this letter please contact:
Rachael Balmer

ot I

Mobile:
_@gedale.gov.uk

National Infrastructure Planning
Temple Quay House

2 The Square

Bristol, BS1 6PN

Send via email
DraxBECCS@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Dear Sir/Madam,
Planning Act 2008 (as amended)
Application by Drax Power Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Drax Bioenergy
with Carbon Capture and Storage Project

Identification of potential new statutory interest

| refer to your emailed letter received 28 February 2023 concerning the above matter in relation to Ryedale
District Council.

Thank you for your invitation to Ryedale District Council to participate in the Examination as an Interested
Party. We have examined the nature of the changes in the following document.

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-
content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN010120/EN010120-000689-
20221213 ENO010120 Drax BECCS Procedural Decision to Accept Applicants Change Request.pdf

We have no observations to make, and do not seek to participate in the Examination.
This is an Officer- level response which does not consider the planning merits of the proposal.

Yours faithfully,

Rachael Balmer BSc (Hons) MTP MRTPI
Planning Policy and Conservation Team Leader
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